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Forms look good, but too many pages, lots of wasted paper.
 
Kathleen Ferguson, PHR, SHRM-CP 
HR Analyst                                           
City of Manchester, NH
One City Hall Plaza
Manchester, NH 03101        
                                       
Phone: (603) 624-6543
Fax: (603) 628-6065
email: kferguson@manchesternh.gov
website: www.manchesternh.gov 
 

Right to Know Law (RSA 91-A) provides that most e-mail communications, to or from City
employees and City volunteers regarding the business of the City of Manchester, are government
records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this email communication may be subject
to public disclosure.
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